
Dear colleagues,

After a one-year break, we will meet again in November 2025 at the 7th conference
on physiotherapy in Piestany. Over the past years, this conference has found a firm
place in the calendar of scientific events, and it should be emphasized that it is also
the largest event of its kind in Slovakia.

The intention of this Congress is to connect physiotherapists with experts from other
specializations, because physiotherapy intervenes in all clinical medical fields, but
also in the lives of healthy people in the framework of prevention and strengthening
good health. The main topic this year remains physiotherapy in an interdisciplinary
context. University institutions from four European countries, namely Slovakia, the
Czech Republic, Poland and Slovenia, are again participating in the organization of
the Conference.

The picturesque spa town of Piešťany is exactly the place where physiotherapy
naturally belongs. A significant change compared to the past is the venue, which is
the premises of the Adeli Medical Center rehabilitation center, which specializes
mainly in the treatment of patients with neurological diagnoses.

I believe that the participants of the Congress will gain a lot of creative inspiration for
their future work during their stay. Last but not least, such events serve to strengthen
professional friendships and establish new ones.

On behalf of the organizing committee, I wish our international scientific Conference
every success.

Piestany, April 2025

Juraj Štofko
President of the Conference


